
We want to start by acknowledging your

strength and the love you have for your child.

We can only imagine the weight of the

decisions you are considering, and we want you

to know that you are seen, heard, and deeply

respected. You have been covered in prayer

long before this moment, and we will continue

to pray for you every step of the way.

As you explore your options, we are honored

that you are taking a moment to learn about

our family. While we don’t know each other yet,

we hold you in our hearts and we trust that God

is walking beside you, guiding your heart. 

May He bring you peace and clarity in this

journey.

hello
W E  A R E  J O S H  A N D  D A P H N E

With love and respect,

Josh and Daphne


